
From: James Cope <jamescope5855@gmail.com> 
Date: August 18, 2022 at 3:25:27 PM CDT 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: in support of file number 220401 

  

I am writing in support of the above noted project (St Mark's Church addition and adjacent apartment 
building).  
This project will add to the needed accessible housing on the east slide, and add many new parking 
spaces, potentially freeing up street spaces. 
In addition, it will help the church and its members greatly. 
Please approve this project. 
Thank you 
 
Jim Cope 
2969 N Shepard Ave 
Milw 
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